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Comments: I strongly oppose the Forest Service plan as proposed.  Having worked on the original Wild &amp;

Scenic River designation as well as the original Wilderness Area designations for Georgia in the 1970s as a staff

member for Senator Herman Talmadge, Chairman of the Senate Agriculture Committee, I came to understand

the unique value of our forests in north Georgia.  The forests are a valuable resource for all Georgians and

Americans and it is our obligation to future generations to preserve it.  

 

Thank you.

 

John Hayes


